Batesville Youth Football 

PO Box 25

Batesville, IN  47006

Batesville Youth Football is a member of the Southeastern Indiana Youth Football Association.  Other towns participating are:  Franklin County, Lawrenceburg, Sunman-Dearborn (SDYAA) and South Dearborn
Registration will be held on June 27, 2009 from 11:00 a.m. to 2:00 p.m. at the Liberty Park and on July 11th from 9:00 a.m. to 12:00 p.m. at the YMCA.  Registration fee is $55.00 per player plus $20.00 for Stag ticket per family.  Maximum fee per family is $110.00 plus $20.00 for stag ticket.
Equipment pickup with be on July 18th from 9:00 a.m. to 3:00 p.m. at the Batesville Fire Department and on July 22nd from 5:00 p.m. to 7:00 p.m. at the Batesville Fire Department.

Evaluations for new players or players moving up to next level will be on July 29th and 30th.

The first week of practice will be the week of August 3rd.  Practices are on Mondays and Thursdays from 5:30 to 7:30 p.m. with the exception of the first two weeks.  (practice will be on Monday through Thursday for the first two weeks ONLY).  
Teams are formed based on Grade:  They are divided into 3 groups:
Instructional – First and Second Grade – Player must be 6 by July 1st.  If player turns 9 by July 1st, then they must play on the B-Team.
B-Team – Third and Fourth Grade – If player turns 11 by July 1st, then they must play on the A-Team 

A-Team – Fifth and Sixth Grade – If player turns 13 by July 1st, then they are ineligible to play Youth Football

All regular season games are played on Saturdays and Sundays, starting August 29th and 30th.  There will be no games on Labor Day weekend (September 5th and 6th).  Game schedules will be available sometime around the middle of August.  We play a regular season, which usually consists of 7 games and then the play-offs.  This usually takes us to the first week in November.
Please check out or website at:  www.batesvilleyouthfootball.com


